An update from Sustainable Fisheries Partnership (SFP)

SFP News

For the past few months, we've been busy behind the
scenes, measuring progress toward our T75 goal
while engaging the industry in helping us make gains
in each seafood sector. Have you seen the T75 sector
reports that have been coming out steadily? To date,
we've released reports on squid, fresh and frozen tuna,
octopus, coldwater crab, reduction fisheries, and

snapper/grouper sectors.

We also recently released our 2017 annual report,
which describes the thinking behind T75 as well as
our efforts to increase transparency in the industry
through the Ocean Disclosure Project. Just last week
we announced that the US retialer, Meijer, joined the

ODP.

Building more momentum towards reaching our T75
goals will be the focus of SFP's Global T75 eventin
February, 2019 in Miami, FL. You can learn more about
it here.

We are encouraged by the companies that have

stepped up to take part in T75. Many have shared their

ghts on the subject in recent testimonials. We
hope that those of you who are general supporters of
sustainable seafood outside of the seafood industry
know that the T75 campaign is aimed at benefitting
everyone who relies on a healthy seafood
supply. Follow us on social media (see links below) to
learn more. We welcome your feedback on our

programs and publications. It's always good to hear

Sincerely,
Jim Cannon

CEO of Sustainable Fisheries Partnership
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